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Meeting via Video Conference to introduce New Programs for E-courses Production
[image: ]
The National E-Learning Center (NELC) announces for holding a meeting via video conference with Benha University to introduce new programs for the theoretical e-courses production on Wednesday, 27/07/2016 from 12:30pm to 03:30pm.
[bookmark: _GoBack]NELC invites the education designer, the graphics designer, and the developers to attend the meeting. All those who are interested in e-learning may attend the meeting by coordinating with Prof. Dr. Mohamed Ghanem, the Director of the Benha University E-Learning Center throughout the e-mail: mohamed.ghanem@fvtm.bu.edu.eg .
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